
HILLIARD 678 
MUSICAL BOOSTERS 

Who are the 678 Musical Boosters?
We are YOU! The voting members of the Hilliard 678 Musical Boosters are the parents and guardians of
the 6th, 7th, and 8th grade choir and musical students of Hilliard City Schools.

Current Officers:
President: Winter Ward
Vice President: Jennifer Kuck 
Secretary: Laura Tucker
Financial Secretary: Liana Vandeborne
Treasurer: Jennifer LuPiba

Mission Statement:
Hilliard 678 Musical Boosters exists to support the 6th, 7th, and 8th grade Hilliard City Schools Musical
Theater Programs by ensuring they have all funds necessary to be successful, and that these funds are
managed with integrity and transparency. 

Meetings: 
The first meeting of the 2024-2025 school year will be Monday, September 9th at 6:30 pm located in
Hilliard Station IDC. Everyone is welcome to attend! 

Scan to Join
How do I become a member?
It’s as easy as filling out our registration form online. No dues are
collected, but we’ll keep you informed about our upcoming plans for
meetings, fundraisers, and other updates. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfMEHqUwPraE3MwV7lyssZFlNZUEJR726BymoVgdfVQz9xD6g/viewform


The Hilliard 678 Musical Boosters officially launched spring 2023 as a way for
parents and community members to support the amazing work of Joy! Grubbs in

leading the musical theater programs for our 6th, 7th and 8th graders.  

HILLIARD 678 
MUSICAL BOOSTERS 

The first meeting of the 2024-2025 school year will be Monday, September 9th at
6:30 pm located in Hilliard Station IDC. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

You can learn more about the 678 Hilliard Musical Boosters at
https://www.hilliardschools.org/music/memorial/theater/

It’s as easy as filling out our registration form online or scan
the QR Code.  No dues are collected, but we’ll keep you
informed about our upcoming plans for meetings, fundraisers,
and other updates. 

Get Involved!

Scan to Join
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